
 

02/08/2025 

NOTICE  
 

All Third Semester (Final Year) students who have paid the University fees 

are required to attend regular classes starting Sunday, 3rd August 2025, at 

7:15 AM. 

Students who have not cleared their fees, despite receiving multiple 

reminders over the past three months, will have their names removed from 

the register. You are strongly advised to pay the fees immediately to retain 

your enrollment. 

Please note, the First CIA will commence without delay. 

Attendance is compulsory. 

 

Dr. Kanishka K  

Coordinator  

MBA Twinning Programme  

BJES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  


